Sonja Birr

From:

John Brunner

Sent:

Thursday, June 17, 2021 3:02 PM Sonja Birr; Brock Wetenkamp

To: Subject:

Fw: Dog Statue

Hi Sonja,

Can we add this to the July PI meeting agenda? If a representative from the requesting party is available to attend, it would be great.

John

From: Brock Wetenkamp

Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 11:49:23 AM

To: John Brunner Subject: Dog Statue

Hi John,

I had meant to ask you about this at our meeting this morning. I had a couple reach out to me asking if they could donate a metal dog statue somewhere along the blue rail walkway going out to the dog park. I pointed them in your direction as I am sure it has to go to PI Committee for consideration. I'm just curious if they reached out to you or if I should point them in a different direction?

I had met with them about a month ago just to hear them out and see what they were thinking. It looks like they would do the install, we would just have to agree to accept the donation and find a location that works. The blue rail walkway and everything out on the containment is Army Corps property, so that throws a wrinkle in this as well. Let me know what you think.

Thanks,



Brock Wetenkamp | City of Manitowoc Parks Planner 3330 Custer Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Cell: (920) 323-8565

Phone: (920) 686-6519